
We look forward to seeing you at Back to School Night.   
This is a required event for parents grades 1-5, so that you can be  
well informed about school activities and classroom instruction. 

 
 

7:00 p.m. 
School Orientation  

For New Parents Grades 1-5 in Pearl Library 
(If you have a Kinder sibling, you already attended) 

 

7:30 p.m. 
Teacher Presentations in the Classroom 

 
 

8:15 p.m. 
Repeat of the Teacher Presentations in the Classroom 

 
 

Parents Only 
Child Care - We have a limited amount of child care available to those 
who RSVP by turning in $5.00 cash per child in an envelope marked with 
the student(s) names to the Pearl Office by Thursday morning, Aug. 22nd. 

 
FYI - Only one parent needs to attend. You will receive a print out packet 

of information you can share to review important notes.   
 


